To i

The Assistant Secretary (PGC)
A & N Administration, Port Blair.

Sub:- Application seeking information under RTI Act-reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.2369/2009/PGC(GA)
dated 2/7/2010 addressed to the Secretary (TW) A & N Admn.
among others and copy to Shri M.K Thakur, Advocate, High Court,
regarding the above mentioned subject and to inform that the Tribal
Welfare department has not received any “complaint against the
people changed caste ST, request for revoking from the list of ” from
Shri Mosho Munda & Ors ANI, Tribal Guard Cell.

,You are therefore requested to forward a copy of complaint to
this Directoraté for further action at this end.

Yours faithfully,

(L

Assistant C@;n issioner (TW)

! (T6-Rassociation)
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